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A 
physician assistant is a healthcare professional who is licensed 
to practice medicine as part of a team with physicians.  The 
physician assistant profession was first proposed in the United 

States in 1961 by Charles Hudson.  Hu Myers launched a physician 
assistant program at Alderson Broaddus College in Philippi, West 
Virginia, in the late 1960s.  The first employer of physician assistants 
was the VA, now known as the Department of Veteran Affairs.
	 The Clark K. Sleeth Family Medicine Center has utilized physician 
assistants since the late 1980s and early 1990s.  Currently, we employ 
three physician assistants who are very special to us.  They are special 
as they play a key role in team based care in our Patient Centered 
Medical Home.
	 Kelly McBee received a BA from Asbury University in 1988 and 
a BS from Alderson Broaddus in 1993.  She grew up on a farm in 

Monongalia county, graduated from Morgantown 
High in 1984 and played in the band.  She has been 
married 16 years, has 2 children and enjoys gardening 
and running kids to activities.  Her practice experience 
has been in surgery, pediatrics and urgent care.  She 
has been in our department 7 years and works in the 
outpatient setting providing an essential link between 
patients and staff physicians.
	 Kiley Iams received a BS in biology from Geneva 
College in 2009.  She completed her physician 
assistant studies in 2012 at Marietta College.  Kiley 
grew up in East Aurora, New York.  She has been 
married 2-1/2 years and reports no children yet, but 
has 2 dogs.  She and her husband, Josh, love anything 
outside; skiing in the winter, camping and hiking 
with the dogs the rest of the year.  Kiley is part of 
our inpatient team and provides continuity that is 
essential for a practice striving to be designated as a 
Patient Centered Medical Home (PCMH).
	 Natalie McCready received a BS in nuclear 
medicine technology in 2002 from Wheeling Jesuit 
University.  She graduated from Chatham University 
with a master’s in physician assistant studies in 2012.  
She grew up in Wheeling, West Virginia, and currently 
lives in Bridgeville, Pennsylvania.  Natalie and her 
husband, Jesse, have been married almost 2 years.  
“No children yet,” she states, but she has amazing 
pets: 2 cats, Muphasa and CeeCee, an English mastiff 
named Casey Jo and a red tail boa constrictor named 
Yeungling.  Natalie, too, loves outdoor activities such 
as motorcycle riding, horseback riding and running 
road races.  Natalie, along with Kelly McBee, provides 
team based care in the outpatient setting to our 
patients in keeping with the philosophy of a Patient 
Centered Medical Home.
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TEAM-BASED CARE
Physician Assistants Play Key Role
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Following the model of the Patient-Centered Medical Home (PCMH), 
the Clark K. Sleeth Family Medicine Center now offers a weekly 
Intensive Diabetes Clinic (IDC) for patients of the practice.

The IDC is staffed by a multi-disciplinary team that includes a board-
certified Family Medicine Physician, a Family Medicine Resident Physician, 
Nursing staff, a Dietitian / Certified Diabetes Educator, and Nurse Case 
Managers, and available assistance from a Psychologist and a Clinical 
Pharmacist.  At the request of the patient’s Primary Care Physician, this 
diverse group collaborates with each patient to address issues that may not 
be readily apparent during their routine medical appointments.

A typical IDC visit may include the following:
	 l  Review of diabetic medications
	 l  Assessment of diet and lifestyle
	 l  Review of diabetic laboratory studies
	 l  Diabetic foot examination
	 l  Screening evaluation of the retina
	 l  Discussion of behavioral concerns
	 l  Discussion of socio-economic concerns
	 l  Arrangements for further specialist care

By exploring the multiple factors contributing to diabetic management, the 
IDC and patient formulate a unique, personalized plan of action in order to 
achieve better control of the disease.

The IDC’s ultimate goal is for the patient to have a happier, healthier life 
through optimal glycemic control and prevention/reduction of diabetes-
associated complications.

Intensive Diabetes Clinic
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New Home
for WVU Family Medicine!

Society for Teachers of 
Family Medicine

2017 Rural Scholars

Chief Residents for 
2014-2015

Dr. Jason McNair is a 
native of Kingwood, WV.  He 
graduated from Alderson-
Broaddus College and West 
Virginia University School 
of Medicine.  Dr. McNair is 
married to Bethany McNair 
and they have a seven 
month old son, Zachary.  

His medical interests are diverse, and include 
obstetrical care and musculoskeletal care. 

Dr. Rex Paulino was born 
in Manila, Philippines.  He 
graduated from De La Salle 
University and the medical 
school of the University of 
Santo Tomas.  Dr. Paulino 
is engaged to his fiancée 
of seven years.  His interest 

within family medicine is geriatric medicine.

New Employees
Jody Fleming - Athletic Trainer
Karen Hawkins - Registration Specialist
Chad Kisner - Registration Specialist
Michelle Elliott - Ambulatory Care Assistant
JoAnn Johnson - Registered Nurse
Kimberly Honaker - Research Coordinator
Natalie McCready - Physicians Assistant

This & That

COMING SPRING 2015

The Rural Scholars Program is an innovative program that was 
implemented on the Morgantown campus in 2004 through the 

generous assistance of the Claude and Stazie Rader Endowment 
Fund.  The philosophy of this program is simple:  to identify, to 
train, and to support the best students possible for positions of 
healthcare leadership in the small towns and rural communities 
of West Virginia. The Rural Scholars Program is designed to reward 
medical students with proven ability and a strong desire to 
practice family medicine in rural areas of West Virginia. L to R:  Jason Peklinski, Amy Moyers, Katie Hill and Garrett Butler

The WVU Department of Family Medicine was well 
represented at the annual Society for Teachers of Family 
Medicine (STFM) on May 2-7, 2014 in San Antonio, TX.  The 

STFM conference is the premier networking forum that connects 
educators, physicians, and learners in the pursuit of medical 
professional development. 

Dr. Kendra Unger, Assistant Professor, lectured on “Integrating 
Acupuncture into a Family Medicine Residency.”  As a featured 
presenter, Dr. Unger defined acupuncture, described its 
application and integration into both clinic and academic 
settings.

Dr. Carl Shrader, Assistant Professor, and Dr. Dana King, Professor 
and Chair, presented a poster entitled “A Role for Inflammatory 
Biomarkers in Venous Disease.” 

Several Longitudinal Community Scholar students were 
accepted to present posters at the STFM conference.  Dr. Greg 
Doyle, Professor, and Steven Stefancic, first year WVU SOM 
student, travelled to San Antonio to represent them.

As part of the LCS program, these students researched rural 
communities in an effort to find ways to improve local healthcare 
and to determine community needs. These posters highlighted 
research findings that each student discovered while at their 
rural rotation. 

Alexia Bozek, Family Medicine Resident, and Dr. Treah Haggerty, 
Assistant Professor, presented a poster entitled “Understanding 
BMI in Rural Appalachia; a WVPBRN study.” This study evaluated 
rural primary care patients’ knowledge of BMI.  
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The 40th Annual Hal Wanger 
Family Medicine Conference 
will be held on September 

18-20, 2014 at Lakeview Golf Resort 
and Spa in Morgantown.  This year’s 
milestone meeting also marks the 
40th anniversary of the WVU Family 
Medicine Residency program. 

If you would like to make a gift to benefit the 
programs and activities of the Department of 
Family Medicine, please visit:
www.mountaineerconnection.com/
givetofamilymedicine.

Thank you for your consideration in 
supporting our department.
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Dr. David Deci, former WVU faculty, 
and currently Associate Professor 
and Director of Medical Student 
Education at the University of 
Wisconsin, will serve as the Mesaros 
Scholar Lecturer.  He will discuss 
Rural Family Medicine Education.  
Other topics to be presented 
include: environmental pollutants, 
oral cancer, treatments for 
depression, acute stroke, coronary 
artery disease, and pediatric asthma.  

Thursday evening features a 
Welcome Back banquet for alumni, 
friends, faculty, and past chairs to 
reminisce and catch up with each 
other.  

Registration opens July 1, 2014 and can be found online at www.medicine.hsc.wvu.edu/fammed

THE DATESave September 18-20, 2014


